Title Parent Involvement Survey

Title is a federally funded program that offers our students additional help with reading and
comprehension. The Title Program has specific goals and activities that must be addressed throughout
the school year. We would appreciate your input on the following survey so we can continue to improve
Miami R-1 School’s Title Program.

Yes | No | Doesn’t apply

Have you attended a Title Parent Meeting this year?

Did you attend Parent-Teacher Conferences?

Have you attended a PTO meeting?

Did your child participate in any after-school programs during the
2021-2022 school year?

5. Have you noticed an improvement in your child’s reading ability?
Place an X for each category.

bl

6. Have you noticed an improvement in your child’s spelling?
7. Are writing assignments becoming easier?

8. What other improvements have you noticed and what would you like us to focus on next year?

9. When would be the best time for you to attend a Title Parent Meeting? (please circle)
During Parent/Teacher Conferences After a PTO Meeting Special Meeting just for Title

10. What Title trainings could we offer to you in an effort to help you help your child at home?

Thank you for the time!

Rayetta Self, Principal/Superintendent



